
 

PROTECTION OF PROPERTIES OF NATIONAL SIGNIFICANCE 
(1983, R1984, R2001) 

 
 

Policy Statement  
In accordance with its responsibility to promote and protect the quality of the public 
environment, the American Society of Landscape Architects believes that the quality of 
designed projects of national significance is of concern to the Society and the profession.  
Responding to national design issues is a long-standing responsibility of the profession of 
landscape architecture. In keeping with the tradition of service by landscape architects to 
our nation's public spaces, ASLA believes that the profession must express a unified 
voice on designed projects of national significance.  


